
Shaull PTO Meeting Minutes 

January 9, 2020 

 

I. President’s Report  

 

• Thank you to all the Parents who organized, donated items and volunteered their time for 

the Holiday classroom parties. If you have any photos from these parties please forward 

them to Shaullptoyearbook@gmail.com.  

• Thank you to those who organized and lead the Rubik’s Cube Club. 

• Thank you for all who organized and volunteered for Parents Night Out. 

• Girl’s Night Out – 1/24/20 – Mascaraed Ball theme. The masks came home yesterday with 

directions. Please try not to lose them as there are only a few extra in the office. 

• 5th Grade letters for the baby photos will be sent out by the end of January. The photos will 

be due the end of February. 

• We need a Talent Show chair. We are looking to reschedule the Talent Show for March if we 

can get a chair. Without a chair this event will not happen this year. 

• We will have two vacant positions on the PTO Board in 2020/2021. If you are interested in 

being the Treasurer or Vice President, please contact the PTO. You are welcome to shadow 

these positions for the remainder of the year as well. We need volunteers to fill these 

positions.  

 

II. Principal’s Report 

• The One District / One Book will happen on January 31, 2020. The schools will have an 

assembly that day and the kids will get their book. 

• Winter Benchmark Testing occurred on 1/9/20. The re-evaluations for WIN will be done 

over the next two weeks and the WIN groups will resume on 1/27/20.  

• The 2020/2021 School Calendar has now been approved by the Board. You can find the 

calendar at http://www.cvschools.org/about_us/calendars/academic_calendar___annual_. 

• The Winter Concert will take place on 1/16/20 at 7 pm. The Theme this year is 

transportation. 

• Friendly reminder that the February break is a 4-day weekend (Friday, February 14, 2020-

February 17, 2020). 

• There is discussion about redistricting happening. The Superintendent and School Board will 

be evaluating the needs for the school district. 

 

III. Treasurer’s Report January 

Debits 

Subsidies - $1,372.37 

Processing fees - $11.99 



Photocopy fees - $53.70 

Boys Night Out – $1,221.72 

Treats for Troops - $184.00 

Holiday Movie Night - $537.34 

 

Credits 

Interest - $1.38 

 


